
Farnham School News 
Week ending

Friday 19th September 2025



Farnham 
School News



Nursery
This week we have been reading lots of 

stories by Jill Murphy, all about the 
elephant family. 



Reception
In maths, we explored the idea of matching and learnt 
that matching is when something looks the same. The 
children went on a hunt around the classroom to find 
matching objects, and we also played a teddy bear card 
game where the teacher turned over a card and the 
children had to check their own cards to see if they had 
a match. 

In literacy, we continued reading Goldilocks and the 
Three Bears. We did a brilliant job of ordering the story 
and had lots of fun acting it out together. 

In Understanding the World, we learnt that we live in 
Bradford. We talked about places we’ve been in our local 
area, like City Hall and Broadway Shopping Centre, and 
the children enjoyed sharing their own experiences. 
Everyone has worked really hard and we’re so proud of 
how well they’re settling into school life.



Year 1
It has been a super busy week in Year 1 this week. 

In English, we came back from our playtime to a crime 
scene in our classrooms. Someone had left a huge mess 

and we all put our detective hats on to find out who left it… 
it was the big bad pig from our new story.

In maths, we have continued to represent numbers to 10 
in different ways and have explored number patterns.



Year 2
Year 2 have been looking at different 
adjectives to describe the giant and write 
sentences about him.

In history we have been learning about 
Farnham Primary School in the past. We 
asked Ms Sattar and Mrs Dorat what life 
was like at Farnham when they went to 
school here!

In maths we have been revisiting our 
learning and recapping our number bonds 
to 10!



Year 3
  

In writing, we have continued to recap our prior 
learning. We went on a ‘noun hunt’ around school. 
We then sorted these into common nouns and 
proper nouns. 

In history, we have been learning about Skara Brae 
and what this tells us about life in the Stone Age. 

In science, we have started to learn about our 
skeleton, its functions and the different bones and 
types of joints in our bodies.



Year 4 

In year 4 we have been working hard 
to understand place value. We have 
been practicing the skills of 10/100 
more and 10/100 less. 

In history, we have been learning 
about the importance of the River Nile 
on the Ancient Egyptian Civilisation. 



Year 5
Year 5 went to visit the Farnham Food Bank this week. 
We saw the types of food that get donated and found 
out what happens there.

We have continued our learning about space in 
science and looked at the order of the planets in the 
solar system.

In history, we have been really engaged with our topic about Henry VIII’s wives. We 
discovered through our research that Roman numerals were beginning to change 
to Arabic numbers in England at the time. How interesting!

On Wednesday, some of our classmates went to Nell Bank for a residential. We 
can’t wait to hear all about their visit.



Year 6
In year 6 children have been 
learning to multiply and divide by 
10, 100 and 1000.

Some children in year 6 spent three 
days at Nell Bank, they all had a 
wonderful time and enjoyed each 
other's company.

During history we looked continued 
to look at census data and saw how 
children’s lives were different. Some 
of them even had jobs at 11!



Thank you


